My name is Treg Holman, and I want to volunteer for a position with the OPPOA ACC because I
understand NC construction requirements, have a keen eye for details, and have a non-biased ap-
proach to decision making.

I am originally from western NC and resided in multiple cities and rural areas all over this great
state. My wife and I relocated to the Hampstead area seven years ago and moved to into our Old
Point home four years ago. I have an extensive background in residential construction from masonry
foundations, outdoor patios, complete interior home remodels to include bathrooms and kitchens.
Growing up in NC and dealing with the random severe weather, I quickly realized the importance of
having quality construction and proper drainage on your property.

There are a lot of new families moving to our community that may not be familiar with the potential
severe weather that eastern NC must deal with and what exactly that weather can do to their proper-
ty or their neighbors. If selected my experience will offer clarification or at least better communica-
tion dealing with modifications to a new or existing property within the community.

Thank you for your time and consideration.



